
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Calgary Board of Education will provide media with more information 
about the recent measles exposure at Western Canada High School later today.  
 
In accordance with the Public Health Act, Alberta Health Services will be asking some 
students to remain at home from April 5 to 21 to prevent further spread of the disease. 
We will share our plans about how to support students so they can continue to progress 
through their courses during this time.  
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Friday, April 4, 2014 
Time:        3:00 p.m.  
Place:        Education Centre 
                  1221 – 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB 
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